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Friday 15th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
On Friday 22nd March, The Orchard School will be having an Easter Day.   
 
As part of our Easter Day, you may wish to send your child into school in bright, spring, colourful clothing.  
 
Throughout the day, each class will have a visit from the Easter Bunny, and they will participate in an Easter 
Bonnet parade.  We would love you to make an Easter hat, bonnet, or headband with your child at home and 
send it in on the 22nd March. Easter Prizes to be won!!  
 
Each class will be organising Easter activities for the day and we plan to have lots of fun! 
 
Many Thanks 

 
 
 

Lauren Petrie 
Assistant Headteacher and DSL 
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